
EATON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MONTHLY MEETING 
December 1, 2020 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 
7 p.m. by Chairman White on Tuesday, December 1, 2020. 
 
Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Supervisor/Road Master Paul 
Rowker, Secretary Jennifer Harvey and Scott Kukuchka. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, 
Supervisor Kukuchka made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Chairman White. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT: 
 
The 2021 Budget was approved unanimously and Resolution 2020-3 was signed in acceptance. 
 
ZONING OFFICER REPORT: 
 
This month’s zoning was discussed and December 14th’s Conditional Use hearing for Pump and 
Pantry was noted. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Assessors changes were reviewed.  
 
It was unanimously agreed that a township property smoke -free policy should be implemented. 
  
Checks were approved and signed. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:15 PM by Chairman White and seconded by Supervisor 
Rowker. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer D. Harvey 
Eaton Township Secretary 


